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Wednesday, 13th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to a showcase of work in Year 4. 
 

Year 4 Showcase Afternoon – Wednesday 11th December 2024 
 

Event  Year 4 Showcase Afternoon with parents 

Where Year 4 Classrooms 

Time Please arrive between 2:45 and 3:00pm.  

When Wednesday, 11th December 2024 

 

 
Additional 
information 

 
During this afternoon, you will be able to spend time with your child as they showcase a 
project they have been working on in their English lessons.  
 
- We’re sure that lots of family members would like to attend the showcase; however, 

due to limited space in our classrooms, we ask that just one visitor attends.  
 

- Our classroom doors will be ‘open’ from 2:45pm; however, you may arrive anytime 
between 2:45 and 3:00pm to view your child’s work. The showcase will finish at 
3:10pm. You may take your child home at the end of the session.  
 

- If you are unable to attend this session, please do not worry. Your child will be able 
to take their project home later this academic year when we no longer need it for 
display purposes in school.  

 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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